
 

 
 
 
 
 
Press release 
 
Rome, 28 April 2008 – The meeting of the Board of Directors of Cementir Holding S.p.A. to approve the 

report on operations for the first quarter of 2008 has been called for 8 May 2008 at 10:00, rather than 5 

May 2008 as indicated in the calender of corporate events announced previously. 
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